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Hello,

We are Indian Village residents. It’s come to our attention that DTE would like to replace the curbs in our
neighborhood with new concrete as they upgrade gas lines. Although we appreciate the infrastructure improvement
we OPPOSE new concrete being poured for the curbs when the original curbs could be preserved. Our homes are
held to a standard of retaining original materials unless absolutely necessary to replace and I feel DTE should be
held to the same standard in this regard. Please help us do what is possible to retain this historic part of our
neighborhood.

Thank you for your time.

Alex Rhea
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